
 
December 15, 2017 
 
 
 
Love III Robert M & Jodi L 
2201 Elm Rd 
Manitowoc, WI 54220 
 

Subject:   Well Water Sample Request and Access Agreement for Property at: 
2201 Elm Rd, Manitowoc, WI 54220 
Parcel No. 900600700600 
Township 18 N, 24 E, Section 6 

 
Dear Love III Robert M & Jodi L: 
 
The purpose of this letter and access agreement is to request your permission to allow the Wisconsin Department 
of Natural Resources (WDNR) to collect a water sample from the private well located on your property. The water 
sample will be analyzed for Volatile Organic Compounds (VOC). There have now been two private wells in close proximity 
to your property that have had VOC detections in the water that is not safe for drinking purposes. Those property owners 
were provided with clean drinking water after the private well sampling results were received from the laboratory. In order 
to determine if the water in your private well is safe for drinking, WDNR highly recommends you allow access to sample. 
WDNR would like to collect the samples as soon as possible. The results of any laboratory report will become a public 
record which is subject to the Open Records Request Laws. 
 
The WDNR intends to sample the wells in your area on a representative basis, which means that some, but not all 
of the wells in your area, will be sampled. The representative approach will allow WDNR to collect a sufficient 
number of samples and determine whether additional sampling may be needed. Therefore, this letter is intended 
to notify you of this sampling event, but does not necessarily mean your specific well will be sampled during this 
event. The WDNR will incur all charges for this sampling event. There will be no cost to you. The access 
agreement is included on the back side of this page. 
 
If you have any other questions about your drinking water quality, or if you observe changes in your water quality, 
you are encouraged to contact WDNR. General information for homeowners with private wells can be found here: 
http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/wells/homeowners.html. Additional information for testing water from your private well can 
be found here: http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/wells/privatewelltest.html. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or note any changes in your water quality. I can be 
reached at 715-579-9729. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jim Kasdorf 
Bureau of Drinking Water and Groundwater 
 
cc: Marty Nessman – WDNR 

Tauren Beggs – WDNR 
Karen Dorow – City of Manitowoc 

 
 

Scott Walker, Governor 
Daniel L. Meyer, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 
 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay WI  54313-6727 

 dnr.wi.gov 
wisconsin.gov 



 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

Access Permission Agreement 
 

I, ____________Love III Robert M & Jodi L___________ hereby give permission to 
(Print Name) 

 
the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) and its employees, duly authorized representatives, 
agents and contractors, to enter upon and have access at reasonable times to the home/business located at: 
 
2201 Elm Rd, Manitowoc, WI 54220, Township 18 N, Range 24 E, Section 6, Parcel No. 900600700600, 
Manitowoc County, Wisconsin, and that is owned by_________Love III Robert M & Jodi L____________. 

(Print Name) 
 
The access permission is for the following purposes: that the DNR may collect a water sample from your private 
well and analyze the sample for Volatile Organic Compounds (VOC). This permission allows the DNR or its authorized 
representative to: 
 
(1) Flush your well using either an outside spigot and garden hose and/or flush the well from the sample tap 
located on the water lateral which enters your home/business. 
(2) Collect and fill at least three (3) separate 40-millileter vials with water from your well. The DNR sampling 
personnel will determine the best location to collect the sample. 
(3) Complete all associated paperwork and submit the sample to Wisconsin State Lab of Hygiene for 
analysis of VOC. 
 
The permission that is granted shall remain in effect until February 28, 2017, when the water sampling 
work is expected to be complete. If an extension is necessary to complete the work, DNR will inform you in 
writing. There will be no cost to you. 
 
IN WITNESS WHEREOF: 
 
_______________________________________________ __________   _ 
Signature of Property Owner / Tenant(s) / Lessee(s)  Date 
 
_______________________________________________ ___________________ 
Print Name       E-Mail Address 
 
_______________________________________________ 
Mailing Address and Unit No. 
 
_______________________________________________ 
Area Code and Telephone Number 
 
Mail or fax correspondence regarding this access agreement to: 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
N7725 Highway 28, Horicon, WI 53032 
Attn: Jim Kasdorf 
Phone:715-579-9729 
Fax: 920-387-7888 
E-Mail: James.KasdorfJr@Wisconsin.Gov 



 
December 15, 2017 
 
 
 
Baetsen Monika N 
2322 Elm Rd 
Manitowoc, WI 54220 
 

Subject:   Well Water Sample Request and Access Agreement for Property at: 
2322 Elm Rd, Manitowoc, WI 54220 
Parcel No. 900600700506 
Township 18 N, 24 E, Section 6 

 
Dear Baetsen Monika N: 
 
The purpose of this letter and access agreement is to request your permission to allow the Wisconsin Department 
of Natural Resources (WDNR) to collect a water sample from the private well located on your property. The water 
sample will be analyzed for Volatile Organic Compounds (VOC). There have now been two private wells in close proximity 
to your property that have had VOC detections in the water that is not safe for drinking purposes. Those property owners 
were provided with clean drinking water after the private well sampling results were received from the laboratory. In order 
to determine if the water in your private well is safe for drinking, WDNR highly recommends you allow access to sample. 
WDNR would like to collect the samples as soon as possible. The results of any laboratory report will become a public 
record which is subject to the Open Records Request Laws. 
 
The WDNR intends to sample the wells in your area on a representative basis, which means that some, but not all 
of the wells in your area, will be sampled. The representative approach will allow WDNR to collect a sufficient 
number of samples and determine whether additional sampling may be needed. Therefore, this letter is intended 
to notify you of this sampling event, but does not necessarily mean your specific well will be sampled during this 
event. The WDNR will incur all charges for this sampling event. There will be no cost to you. The access 
agreement is included on the back side of this page. 
 
If you have any other questions about your drinking water quality, or if you observe changes in your water quality, 
you are encouraged to contact WDNR. General information for homeowners with private wells can be found here: 
http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/wells/homeowners.html. Additional information for testing water from your private well can 
be found here: http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/wells/privatewelltest.html. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or note any changes in your water quality. I can be 
reached at 715-579-9729. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jim Kasdorf 
Bureau of Drinking Water and Groundwater 
 
cc: Marty Nessman – WDNR 

Tauren Beggs – WDNR 
Karen Dorow – City of Manitowoc 

 
 

Scott Walker, Governor 
Daniel L. Meyer, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 
 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay WI  54313-6727 

 dnr.wi.gov 
wisconsin.gov 



 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

Access Permission Agreement 
 

I, ____________Baetsen Monika N___________ hereby give permission to 
(Print Name) 

 
the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) and its employees, duly authorized representatives, 
agents and contractors, to enter upon and have access at reasonable times to the home/business located at: 
 
2322 Elm Rd, Manitowoc, WI 54220, Township 18 N, Range 24 E, Section 6, Parcel No. 900600700506, 
Manitowoc County, Wisconsin, and that is owned by_________Baetsen Monika N____________. 

(Print Name) 
 
The access permission is for the following purposes: that the DNR may collect a water sample from your private 
well and analyze the sample for Volatile Organic Compounds (VOC). This permission allows the DNR or its authorized 
representative to: 
 
(1) Flush your well using either an outside spigot and garden hose and/or flush the well from the sample tap 
located on the water lateral which enters your home/business. 
(2) Collect and fill at least three (3) separate 40-millileter vials with water from your well. The DNR sampling 
personnel will determine the best location to collect the sample. 
(3) Complete all associated paperwork and submit the sample to Wisconsin State Lab of Hygiene for 
analysis of VOC. 
 
The permission that is granted shall remain in effect until February 28, 2017, when the water sampling 
work is expected to be complete. If an extension is necessary to complete the work, DNR will inform you in 
writing. There will be no cost to you. 
 
IN WITNESS WHEREOF: 
 
_______________________________________________ __________   _ 
Signature of Property Owner / Tenant(s) / Lessee(s)  Date 
 
_______________________________________________ ___________________ 
Print Name       E-Mail Address 
 
_______________________________________________ 
Mailing Address and Unit No. 
 
_______________________________________________ 
Area Code and Telephone Number 
 
Mail or fax correspondence regarding this access agreement to: 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
N7725 Highway 28, Horicon, WI 53032 
Attn: Jim Kasdorf 
Phone:715-579-9729 
Fax: 920-387-7888 
E-Mail: James.KasdorfJr@Wisconsin.Gov 



 
December 15, 2017 
 
 
 
Conard Bruce J & Renee 
PO Box 418 
Manitowoc, WI 54221 
 

Subject:   Well Water Sample Request and Access Agreement for Property at: 
2402 Nelson Ln, Manitowoc, WI 54221 
Parcel No. 900600600200 
Township 18 N, 24 E, Section 6 

 
Dear Conard Bruce J & Renee: 
 
The purpose of this letter and access agreement is to request your permission to allow the Wisconsin Department 
of Natural Resources (WDNR) to collect a water sample from the private well located on your property. The water 
sample will be analyzed for Volatile Organic Compounds (VOC). There have now been two private wells in close proximity 
to your property that have had VOC detections in the water that is not safe for drinking purposes. Those property owners 
were provided with clean drinking water after the private well sampling results were received from the laboratory. In order 
to determine if the water in your private well is safe for drinking, WDNR highly recommends you allow access to sample. 
WDNR would like to collect the samples as soon as possible. The results of any laboratory report will become a public 
record which is subject to the Open Records Request Laws. 
 
The WDNR intends to sample the wells in your area on a representative basis, which means that some, but not all 
of the wells in your area, will be sampled. The representative approach will allow WDNR to collect a sufficient 
number of samples and determine whether additional sampling may be needed. Therefore, this letter is intended 
to notify you of this sampling event, but does not necessarily mean your specific well will be sampled during this 
event. The WDNR will incur all charges for this sampling event. There will be no cost to you. The access 
agreement is included on the back side of this page. 
 
If you have any other questions about your drinking water quality, or if you observe changes in your water quality, 
you are encouraged to contact WDNR. General information for homeowners with private wells can be found here: 
http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/wells/homeowners.html. Additional information for testing water from your private well can 
be found here: http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/wells/privatewelltest.html. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or note any changes in your water quality. I can be 
reached at 715-579-9729. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jim Kasdorf 
Bureau of Drinking Water and Groundwater 
 
cc: Marty Nessman – WDNR 

Tauren Beggs – WDNR 
Karen Dorow – City of Manitowoc 

 
 

Scott Walker, Governor 
Daniel L. Meyer, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 
 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay WI  54313-6727 

 dnr.wi.gov 
wisconsin.gov 



 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

Access Permission Agreement 
 

I, ____________Conard Bruce J & Renee___________ hereby give permission to 
(Print Name) 

 
the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) and its employees, duly authorized representatives, 
agents and contractors, to enter upon and have access at reasonable times to the home/business located at: 
 
2402 Nelson Ln, Manitowoc, WI 54221, Township 18 N, Range 24 E, Section 6, Parcel No. 900600600200, 
Manitowoc County, Wisconsin, and that is owned by_________Conard Bruce J & Renee____________. 

(Print Name) 
 
The access permission is for the following purposes: that the DNR may collect a water sample from your private 
well and analyze the sample for Volatile Organic Compounds (VOC). This permission allows the DNR or its authorized 
representative to: 
 
(1) Flush your well using either an outside spigot and garden hose and/or flush the well from the sample tap 
located on the water lateral which enters your home/business. 
(2) Collect and fill at least three (3) separate 40-millileter vials with water from your well. The DNR sampling 
personnel will determine the best location to collect the sample. 
(3) Complete all associated paperwork and submit the sample to Wisconsin State Lab of Hygiene for 
analysis of VOC. 
 
The permission that is granted shall remain in effect until February 28, 2017, when the water sampling 
work is expected to be complete. If an extension is necessary to complete the work, DNR will inform you in 
writing. There will be no cost to you. 
 
IN WITNESS WHEREOF: 
 
_______________________________________________ __________   _ 
Signature of Property Owner / Tenant(s) / Lessee(s)  Date 
 
_______________________________________________ ___________________ 
Print Name       E-Mail Address 
 
_______________________________________________ 
Mailing Address and Unit No. 
 
_______________________________________________ 
Area Code and Telephone Number 
 
Mail or fax correspondence regarding this access agreement to: 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
N7725 Highway 28, Horicon, WI 53032 
Attn: Jim Kasdorf 
Phone:715-579-9729 
Fax: 920-387-7888 
E-Mail: James.KasdorfJr@Wisconsin.Gov 



 
December 15, 2017 
 
 
 
Stockinger Troy S & Teresa L 
2407 Elm Rd 
Manitowoc, WI 54220 
 

Subject:   Well Water Sample Request and Access Agreement for Property at: 
2407 Elm Rd, Manitowoc, WI 54220 
Parcel No. 900600700505 
Township 18 N, 24 E, Section 6 

 
Dear Stockinger Troy S & Teresa L: 
 
The purpose of this letter and access agreement is to request your permission to allow the Wisconsin Department 
of Natural Resources (WDNR) to collect a water sample from the private well located on your property. The water 
sample will be analyzed for Volatile Organic Compounds (VOC). There have now been two private wells in close proximity 
to your property that have had VOC detections in the water that is not safe for drinking purposes. Those property owners 
were provided with clean drinking water after the private well sampling results were received from the laboratory. In order 
to determine if the water in your private well is safe for drinking, WDNR highly recommends you allow access to sample. 
WDNR would like to collect the samples as soon as possible. The results of any laboratory report will become a public 
record which is subject to the Open Records Request Laws. 
 
The WDNR intends to sample the wells in your area on a representative basis, which means that some, but not all 
of the wells in your area, will be sampled. The representative approach will allow WDNR to collect a sufficient 
number of samples and determine whether additional sampling may be needed. Therefore, this letter is intended 
to notify you of this sampling event, but does not necessarily mean your specific well will be sampled during this 
event. The WDNR will incur all charges for this sampling event. There will be no cost to you. The access 
agreement is included on the back side of this page. 
 
If you have any other questions about your drinking water quality, or if you observe changes in your water quality, 
you are encouraged to contact WDNR. General information for homeowners with private wells can be found here: 
http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/wells/homeowners.html. Additional information for testing water from your private well can 
be found here: http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/wells/privatewelltest.html. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or note any changes in your water quality. I can be 
reached at 715-579-9729. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jim Kasdorf 
Bureau of Drinking Water and Groundwater 
 
cc: Marty Nessman – WDNR 

Tauren Beggs – WDNR 
Karen Dorow – City of Manitowoc 

 
 

Scott Walker, Governor 
Daniel L. Meyer, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 
 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay WI  54313-6727 

 dnr.wi.gov 
wisconsin.gov 



 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

Access Permission Agreement 
 

I, ____________Stockinger Troy S & Teresa L___________ hereby give permission to 
(Print Name) 

 
the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) and its employees, duly authorized representatives, 
agents and contractors, to enter upon and have access at reasonable times to the home/business located at: 
 
2407 Elm Rd, Manitowoc, WI 54220, Township 18 N, Range 24 E, Section 6, Parcel No. 900600700505, 
Manitowoc County, Wisconsin, and that is owned by_________Stockinger Troy S & Teresa L____________. 

(Print Name) 
 
The access permission is for the following purposes: that the DNR may collect a water sample from your private 
well and analyze the sample for Volatile Organic Compounds (VOC). This permission allows the DNR or its authorized 
representative to: 
 
(1) Flush your well using either an outside spigot and garden hose and/or flush the well from the sample tap 
located on the water lateral which enters your home/business. 
(2) Collect and fill at least three (3) separate 40-millileter vials with water from your well. The DNR sampling 
personnel will determine the best location to collect the sample. 
(3) Complete all associated paperwork and submit the sample to Wisconsin State Lab of Hygiene for 
analysis of VOC. 
 
The permission that is granted shall remain in effect until February 28, 2017, when the water sampling 
work is expected to be complete. If an extension is necessary to complete the work, DNR will inform you in 
writing. There will be no cost to you. 
 
IN WITNESS WHEREOF: 
 
_______________________________________________ __________   _ 
Signature of Property Owner / Tenant(s) / Lessee(s)  Date 
 
_______________________________________________ ___________________ 
Print Name       E-Mail Address 
 
_______________________________________________ 
Mailing Address and Unit No. 
 
_______________________________________________ 
Area Code and Telephone Number 
 
Mail or fax correspondence regarding this access agreement to: 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
N7725 Highway 28, Horicon, WI 53032 
Attn: Jim Kasdorf 
Phone:715-579-9729 
Fax: 920-387-7888 
E-Mail: James.KasdorfJr@Wisconsin.Gov 



 
December 15, 2017 
 
 
 
Sieracki Michael A 
2408 Elm Rd 
Manitowoc, WI 54220 
 

Subject:   Well Water Sample Request and Access Agreement for Property at: 
2408 Elm Rd, Manitowoc, WI 54220 
Parcel No. 900600700507 
Township 18 N, 24 E, Section 6 

 
Dear Sieracki Michael A: 
 
The purpose of this letter and access agreement is to request your permission to allow the Wisconsin Department 
of Natural Resources (WDNR) to collect a water sample from the private well located on your property. The water 
sample will be analyzed for Volatile Organic Compounds (VOC). There have now been two private wells in close proximity 
to your property that have had VOC detections in the water that is not safe for drinking purposes. Those property owners 
were provided with clean drinking water after the private well sampling results were received from the laboratory. In order 
to determine if the water in your private well is safe for drinking, WDNR highly recommends you allow access to sample. 
WDNR would like to collect the samples as soon as possible. The results of any laboratory report will become a public 
record which is subject to the Open Records Request Laws. 
 
The WDNR intends to sample the wells in your area on a representative basis, which means that some, but not all 
of the wells in your area, will be sampled. The representative approach will allow WDNR to collect a sufficient 
number of samples and determine whether additional sampling may be needed. Therefore, this letter is intended 
to notify you of this sampling event, but does not necessarily mean your specific well will be sampled during this 
event. The WDNR will incur all charges for this sampling event. There will be no cost to you. The access 
agreement is included on the back side of this page. 
 
If you have any other questions about your drinking water quality, or if you observe changes in your water quality, 
you are encouraged to contact WDNR. General information for homeowners with private wells can be found here: 
http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/wells/homeowners.html. Additional information for testing water from your private well can 
be found here: http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/wells/privatewelltest.html. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or note any changes in your water quality. I can be 
reached at 715-579-9729. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jim Kasdorf 
Bureau of Drinking Water and Groundwater 
 
cc: Marty Nessman – WDNR 

Tauren Beggs – WDNR 
Karen Dorow – City of Manitowoc 

 
 

Scott Walker, Governor 
Daniel L. Meyer, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 
 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay WI  54313-6727 

 dnr.wi.gov 
wisconsin.gov 



 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

Access Permission Agreement 
 

I, ____________Sieracki Michael A___________ hereby give permission to 
(Print Name) 

 
the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) and its employees, duly authorized representatives, 
agents and contractors, to enter upon and have access at reasonable times to the home/business located at: 
 
2408 Elm Rd, Manitowoc, WI 54220, Township 18 N, Range 24 E, Section 6, Parcel No. 900600700507, 
Manitowoc County, Wisconsin, and that is owned by_________Sieracki Michael A____________. 

(Print Name) 
 
The access permission is for the following purposes: that the DNR may collect a water sample from your private 
well and analyze the sample for Volatile Organic Compounds (VOC). This permission allows the DNR or its authorized 
representative to: 
 
(1) Flush your well using either an outside spigot and garden hose and/or flush the well from the sample tap 
located on the water lateral which enters your home/business. 
(2) Collect and fill at least three (3) separate 40-millileter vials with water from your well. The DNR sampling 
personnel will determine the best location to collect the sample. 
(3) Complete all associated paperwork and submit the sample to Wisconsin State Lab of Hygiene for 
analysis of VOC. 
 
The permission that is granted shall remain in effect until February 28, 2017, when the water sampling 
work is expected to be complete. If an extension is necessary to complete the work, DNR will inform you in 
writing. There will be no cost to you. 
 
IN WITNESS WHEREOF: 
 
_______________________________________________ __________   _ 
Signature of Property Owner / Tenant(s) / Lessee(s)  Date 
 
_______________________________________________ ___________________ 
Print Name       E-Mail Address 
 
_______________________________________________ 
Mailing Address and Unit No. 
 
_______________________________________________ 
Area Code and Telephone Number 
 
Mail or fax correspondence regarding this access agreement to: 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
N7725 Highway 28, Horicon, WI 53032 
Attn: Jim Kasdorf 
Phone:715-579-9729 
Fax: 920-387-7888 
E-Mail: James.KasdorfJr@Wisconsin.Gov 



 
December 15, 2017 
 
 
 
Conard Bruce J & Renee 
PO Box 418 
Manitowoc, WI 54221 
 

Subject:   Well Water Sample Request and Access Agreement for Property at: 
2410 Nelson Ln, Manitowoc, WI 54221 
Parcel No. 900600600900 
Township 18 N, 24 E, Section 6 

 
Dear Conard Bruce J & Renee: 
 
The purpose of this letter and access agreement is to request your permission to allow the Wisconsin Department 
of Natural Resources (WDNR) to collect a water sample from the private well located on your property. The water 
sample will be analyzed for Volatile Organic Compounds (VOC). There have now been two private wells in close proximity 
to your property that have had VOC detections in the water that is not safe for drinking purposes. Those property owners 
were provided with clean drinking water after the private well sampling results were received from the laboratory. In order 
to determine if the water in your private well is safe for drinking, WDNR highly recommends you allow access to sample. 
WDNR would like to collect the samples as soon as possible. The results of any laboratory report will become a public 
record which is subject to the Open Records Request Laws. 
 
The WDNR intends to sample the wells in your area on a representative basis, which means that some, but not all 
of the wells in your area, will be sampled. The representative approach will allow WDNR to collect a sufficient 
number of samples and determine whether additional sampling may be needed. Therefore, this letter is intended 
to notify you of this sampling event, but does not necessarily mean your specific well will be sampled during this 
event. The WDNR will incur all charges for this sampling event. There will be no cost to you. The access 
agreement is included on the back side of this page. 
 
If you have any other questions about your drinking water quality, or if you observe changes in your water quality, 
you are encouraged to contact WDNR. General information for homeowners with private wells can be found here: 
http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/wells/homeowners.html. Additional information for testing water from your private well can 
be found here: http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/wells/privatewelltest.html. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or note any changes in your water quality. I can be 
reached at 715-579-9729. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jim Kasdorf 
Bureau of Drinking Water and Groundwater 
 
cc: Marty Nessman – WDNR 

Tauren Beggs – WDNR 
Karen Dorow – City of Manitowoc 

 
 

Scott Walker, Governor 
Daniel L. Meyer, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 
 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay WI  54313-6727 

 dnr.wi.gov 
wisconsin.gov 



 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

Access Permission Agreement 
 

I, ____________Conard Bruce J & Renee___________ hereby give permission to 
(Print Name) 

 
the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) and its employees, duly authorized representatives, 
agents and contractors, to enter upon and have access at reasonable times to the home/business located at: 
 
2410 Nelson Ln, Manitowoc, WI 54221, Township 18 N, Range 24 E, Section 6, Parcel No. 900600600900, 
Manitowoc County, Wisconsin, and that is owned by_________Conard Bruce J & Renee____________. 

(Print Name) 
 
The access permission is for the following purposes: that the DNR may collect a water sample from your private 
well and analyze the sample for Volatile Organic Compounds (VOC). This permission allows the DNR or its authorized 
representative to: 
 
(1) Flush your well using either an outside spigot and garden hose and/or flush the well from the sample tap 
located on the water lateral which enters your home/business. 
(2) Collect and fill at least three (3) separate 40-millileter vials with water from your well. The DNR sampling 
personnel will determine the best location to collect the sample. 
(3) Complete all associated paperwork and submit the sample to Wisconsin State Lab of Hygiene for 
analysis of VOC. 
 
The permission that is granted shall remain in effect until February 28, 2017, when the water sampling 
work is expected to be complete. If an extension is necessary to complete the work, DNR will inform you in 
writing. There will be no cost to you. 
 
IN WITNESS WHEREOF: 
 
_______________________________________________ __________   _ 
Signature of Property Owner / Tenant(s) / Lessee(s)  Date 
 
_______________________________________________ ___________________ 
Print Name       E-Mail Address 
 
_______________________________________________ 
Mailing Address and Unit No. 
 
_______________________________________________ 
Area Code and Telephone Number 
 
Mail or fax correspondence regarding this access agreement to: 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
N7725 Highway 28, Horicon, WI 53032 
Attn: Jim Kasdorf 
Phone:715-579-9729 
Fax: 920-387-7888 
E-Mail: James.KasdorfJr@Wisconsin.Gov 



 
December 15, 2017 
 
 
 
Sonnenburg Larry 
2417 Elm Rd 
Manitowoc, WI 54220 
 

Subject:   Well Water Sample Request and Access Agreement for Property at: 
2417 Elm Rd, Manitowoc, WI 54220 
Parcel No. 900600700504 
Township 18 N, 24 E, Section 6 

 
Dear Sonnenburg Larry: 
 
The purpose of this letter and access agreement is to request your permission to allow the Wisconsin Department 
of Natural Resources (WDNR) to collect a water sample from the private well located on your property. The water 
sample will be analyzed for Volatile Organic Compounds (VOC). There have now been two private wells in close proximity 
to your property that have had VOC detections in the water that is not safe for drinking purposes. Those property owners 
were provided with clean drinking water after the private well sampling results were received from the laboratory. In order 
to determine if the water in your private well is safe for drinking, WDNR highly recommends you allow access to sample. 
WDNR would like to collect the samples as soon as possible. The results of any laboratory report will become a public 
record which is subject to the Open Records Request Laws. 
 
The WDNR intends to sample the wells in your area on a representative basis, which means that some, but not all 
of the wells in your area, will be sampled. The representative approach will allow WDNR to collect a sufficient 
number of samples and determine whether additional sampling may be needed. Therefore, this letter is intended 
to notify you of this sampling event, but does not necessarily mean your specific well will be sampled during this 
event. The WDNR will incur all charges for this sampling event. There will be no cost to you. The access 
agreement is included on the back side of this page. 
 
If you have any other questions about your drinking water quality, or if you observe changes in your water quality, 
you are encouraged to contact WDNR. General information for homeowners with private wells can be found here: 
http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/wells/homeowners.html. Additional information for testing water from your private well can 
be found here: http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/wells/privatewelltest.html. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or note any changes in your water quality. I can be 
reached at 715-579-9729. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jim Kasdorf 
Bureau of Drinking Water and Groundwater 
 
cc: Marty Nessman – WDNR 

Tauren Beggs – WDNR 
Karen Dorow – City of Manitowoc 

 
 

Scott Walker, Governor 
Daniel L. Meyer, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 
 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay WI  54313-6727 

 dnr.wi.gov 
wisconsin.gov 



 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

Access Permission Agreement 
 

I, ____________Sonnenburg Larry___________ hereby give permission to 
(Print Name) 

 
the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) and its employees, duly authorized representatives, 
agents and contractors, to enter upon and have access at reasonable times to the home/business located at: 
 
2417 Elm Rd, Manitowoc, WI 54220, Township 18 N, Range 24 E, Section 6, Parcel No. 900600700504, 
Manitowoc County, Wisconsin, and that is owned by_________Sonnenburg Larry____________. 

(Print Name) 
 
The access permission is for the following purposes: that the DNR may collect a water sample from your private 
well and analyze the sample for Volatile Organic Compounds (VOC). This permission allows the DNR or its authorized 
representative to: 
 
(1) Flush your well using either an outside spigot and garden hose and/or flush the well from the sample tap 
located on the water lateral which enters your home/business. 
(2) Collect and fill at least three (3) separate 40-millileter vials with water from your well. The DNR sampling 
personnel will determine the best location to collect the sample. 
(3) Complete all associated paperwork and submit the sample to Wisconsin State Lab of Hygiene for 
analysis of VOC. 
 
The permission that is granted shall remain in effect until February 28, 2017, when the water sampling 
work is expected to be complete. If an extension is necessary to complete the work, DNR will inform you in 
writing. There will be no cost to you. 
 
IN WITNESS WHEREOF: 
 
_______________________________________________ __________   _ 
Signature of Property Owner / Tenant(s) / Lessee(s)  Date 
 
_______________________________________________ ___________________ 
Print Name       E-Mail Address 
 
_______________________________________________ 
Mailing Address and Unit No. 
 
_______________________________________________ 
Area Code and Telephone Number 
 
Mail or fax correspondence regarding this access agreement to: 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
N7725 Highway 28, Horicon, WI 53032 
Attn: Jim Kasdorf 
Phone:715-579-9729 
Fax: 920-387-7888 
E-Mail: James.KasdorfJr@Wisconsin.Gov 



 
December 15, 2017 
 
 
 
Kaeovongphet Kaeo & Layord 
2501 Nelson Ln 
Manitowoc, WI 54220 
 

Subject:   Well Water Sample Request and Access Agreement for Property at: 
2501 Nelson Ln, Manitowoc, WI 54220 
Parcel No. 900600601000 
Township 18 N, 24 E, Section 6 

 
Dear Kaeovongphet Kaeo & Layord: 
 
The purpose of this letter and access agreement is to request your permission to allow the Wisconsin Department 
of Natural Resources (WDNR) to collect a water sample from the private well located on your property. The water 
sample will be analyzed for Volatile Organic Compounds (VOC). There have now been two private wells in close proximity 
to your property that have had VOC detections in the water that is not safe for drinking purposes. Those property owners 
were provided with clean drinking water after the private well sampling results were received from the laboratory. In order 
to determine if the water in your private well is safe for drinking, WDNR highly recommends you allow access to sample. 
WDNR would like to collect the samples as soon as possible. The results of any laboratory report will become a public 
record which is subject to the Open Records Request Laws. 
 
The WDNR intends to sample the wells in your area on a representative basis, which means that some, but not all 
of the wells in your area, will be sampled. The representative approach will allow WDNR to collect a sufficient 
number of samples and determine whether additional sampling may be needed. Therefore, this letter is intended 
to notify you of this sampling event, but does not necessarily mean your specific well will be sampled during this 
event. The WDNR will incur all charges for this sampling event. There will be no cost to you. The access 
agreement is included on the back side of this page. 
 
If you have any other questions about your drinking water quality, or if you observe changes in your water quality, 
you are encouraged to contact WDNR. General information for homeowners with private wells can be found here: 
http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/wells/homeowners.html. Additional information for testing water from your private well can 
be found here: http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/wells/privatewelltest.html. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or note any changes in your water quality. I can be 
reached at 715-579-9729. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jim Kasdorf 
Bureau of Drinking Water and Groundwater 
 
cc: Marty Nessman – WDNR 

Tauren Beggs – WDNR 
Karen Dorow – City of Manitowoc 

 
 

Scott Walker, Governor 
Daniel L. Meyer, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 
 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay WI  54313-6727 

 dnr.wi.gov 
wisconsin.gov 



 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

Access Permission Agreement 
 

I, ____________Kaeovongphet Kaeo & Layord___________ hereby give permission to 
(Print Name) 

 
the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) and its employees, duly authorized representatives, 
agents and contractors, to enter upon and have access at reasonable times to the home/business located at: 
 
2501 Nelson Ln, Manitowoc, WI 54220, Township 18 N, Range 24 E, Section 6, Parcel No. 900600601000, 
Manitowoc County, Wisconsin, and that is owned by_________Kaeovongphet Kaeo & Layord____________. 

(Print Name) 
 
The access permission is for the following purposes: that the DNR may collect a water sample from your private 
well and analyze the sample for Volatile Organic Compounds (VOC). This permission allows the DNR or its authorized 
representative to: 
 
(1) Flush your well using either an outside spigot and garden hose and/or flush the well from the sample tap 
located on the water lateral which enters your home/business. 
(2) Collect and fill at least three (3) separate 40-millileter vials with water from your well. The DNR sampling 
personnel will determine the best location to collect the sample. 
(3) Complete all associated paperwork and submit the sample to Wisconsin State Lab of Hygiene for 
analysis of VOC. 
 
The permission that is granted shall remain in effect until February 28, 2017, when the water sampling 
work is expected to be complete. If an extension is necessary to complete the work, DNR will inform you in 
writing. There will be no cost to you. 
 
IN WITNESS WHEREOF: 
 
_______________________________________________ __________   _ 
Signature of Property Owner / Tenant(s) / Lessee(s)  Date 
 
_______________________________________________ ___________________ 
Print Name       E-Mail Address 
 
_______________________________________________ 
Mailing Address and Unit No. 
 
_______________________________________________ 
Area Code and Telephone Number 
 
Mail or fax correspondence regarding this access agreement to: 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
N7725 Highway 28, Horicon, WI 53032 
Attn: Jim Kasdorf 
Phone:715-579-9729 
Fax: 920-387-7888 
E-Mail: James.KasdorfJr@Wisconsin.Gov 



 
December 15, 2017 
 
 
 
Lyle W. Root 
2507 Nelson Ln 
Manitowoc, WI 54220 
 

Subject:   Well Water Sample Request and Access Agreement for Property at: 
2507 Nelson Ln, Manitowoc, WI 54220 
Parcel No. 900600601300 
Township 18 N, 24 E, Section 6 

 
Dear Lyle W. Root: 
 
The purpose of this letter and access agreement is to request your permission to allow the Wisconsin Department 
of Natural Resources (WDNR) to collect a water sample from the private well located on your property. The water 
sample will be analyzed for Volatile Organic Compounds (VOC). There have now been two private wells in close proximity 
to your property that have had VOC detections in the water that is not safe for drinking purposes. Those property owners 
were provided with clean drinking water after the private well sampling results were received from the laboratory. In order 
to determine if the water in your private well is safe for drinking, WDNR highly recommends you allow access to sample. 
WDNR would like to collect the samples as soon as possible. The results of any laboratory report will become a public 
record which is subject to the Open Records Request Laws. 
 
The WDNR intends to sample the wells in your area on a representative basis, which means that some, but not all 
of the wells in your area, will be sampled. The representative approach will allow WDNR to collect a sufficient 
number of samples and determine whether additional sampling may be needed. Therefore, this letter is intended 
to notify you of this sampling event, but does not necessarily mean your specific well will be sampled during this 
event. The WDNR will incur all charges for this sampling event. There will be no cost to you. The access 
agreement is included on the back side of this page. 
 
If you have any other questions about your drinking water quality, or if you observe changes in your water quality, 
you are encouraged to contact WDNR. General information for homeowners with private wells can be found here: 
http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/wells/homeowners.html. Additional information for testing water from your private well can 
be found here: http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/wells/privatewelltest.html. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or note any changes in your water quality. I can be 
reached at 715-579-9729. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jim Kasdorf 
Bureau of Drinking Water and Groundwater 
 
cc: Marty Nessman – WDNR 

Tauren Beggs – WDNR 
Karen Dorow – City of Manitowoc 

 
 

Scott Walker, Governor 
Daniel L. Meyer, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 
 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay WI  54313-6727 

 dnr.wi.gov 
wisconsin.gov 



 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

Access Permission Agreement 
 

I, ____________Lyle W. Root___________ hereby give permission to 
(Print Name) 

 
the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) and its employees, duly authorized representatives, 
agents and contractors, to enter upon and have access at reasonable times to the home/business located at: 
 
2507 Nelson Ln, Manitowoc, WI 54220, Township 18 N, Range 24 E, Section 6, Parcel No. 900600601300, 
Manitowoc County, Wisconsin, and that is owned by_________Lyle W. Root____________. 

(Print Name) 
 
The access permission is for the following purposes: that the DNR may collect a water sample from your private 
well and analyze the sample for Volatile Organic Compounds (VOC). This permission allows the DNR or its authorized 
representative to: 
 
(1) Flush your well using either an outside spigot and garden hose and/or flush the well from the sample tap 
located on the water lateral which enters your home/business. 
(2) Collect and fill at least three (3) separate 40-millileter vials with water from your well. The DNR sampling 
personnel will determine the best location to collect the sample. 
(3) Complete all associated paperwork and submit the sample to Wisconsin State Lab of Hygiene for 
analysis of VOC. 
 
The permission that is granted shall remain in effect until February 28, 2017, when the water sampling 
work is expected to be complete. If an extension is necessary to complete the work, DNR will inform you in 
writing. There will be no cost to you. 
 
IN WITNESS WHEREOF: 
 
_______________________________________________ __________   _ 
Signature of Property Owner / Tenant(s) / Lessee(s)  Date 
 
_______________________________________________ ___________________ 
Print Name       E-Mail Address 
 
_______________________________________________ 
Mailing Address and Unit No. 
 
_______________________________________________ 
Area Code and Telephone Number 
 
Mail or fax correspondence regarding this access agreement to: 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
N7725 Highway 28, Horicon, WI 53032 
Attn: Jim Kasdorf 
Phone:715-579-9729 
Fax: 920-387-7888 
E-Mail: James.KasdorfJr@Wisconsin.Gov 



 
December 15, 2017 
 
 
 
Kue Viluck T & Kia H 
420 N 5th St, PO Box 1871 
Manitowoc, WI 54221 
 

Subject:   Well Water Sample Request and Access Agreement for Property at: 
2508 Nelson Ln, Manitowoc, WI 54221 
Parcel No. 900600600700 
Township 18 N, 24 E, Section 6 

 
Dear Kue Viluck T & Kia H: 
 
The purpose of this letter and access agreement is to request your permission to allow the Wisconsin Department 
of Natural Resources (WDNR) to collect a water sample from the private well located on your property. The water 
sample will be analyzed for Volatile Organic Compounds (VOC). There have now been two private wells in close proximity 
to your property that have had VOC detections in the water that is not safe for drinking purposes. Those property owners 
were provided with clean drinking water after the private well sampling results were received from the laboratory. In order 
to determine if the water in your private well is safe for drinking, WDNR highly recommends you allow access to sample. 
WDNR would like to collect the samples as soon as possible. The results of any laboratory report will become a public 
record which is subject to the Open Records Request Laws. 
 
The WDNR intends to sample the wells in your area on a representative basis, which means that some, but not all 
of the wells in your area, will be sampled. The representative approach will allow WDNR to collect a sufficient 
number of samples and determine whether additional sampling may be needed. Therefore, this letter is intended 
to notify you of this sampling event, but does not necessarily mean your specific well will be sampled during this 
event. The WDNR will incur all charges for this sampling event. There will be no cost to you. The access 
agreement is included on the back side of this page. 
 
If you have any other questions about your drinking water quality, or if you observe changes in your water quality, 
you are encouraged to contact WDNR. General information for homeowners with private wells can be found here: 
http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/wells/homeowners.html. Additional information for testing water from your private well can 
be found here: http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/wells/privatewelltest.html. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or note any changes in your water quality. I can be 
reached at 715-579-9729. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jim Kasdorf 
Bureau of Drinking Water and Groundwater 
 
cc: Marty Nessman – WDNR 

Tauren Beggs – WDNR 
Karen Dorow – City of Manitowoc 

 
 

Scott Walker, Governor 
Daniel L. Meyer, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 
 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay WI  54313-6727 

 dnr.wi.gov 
wisconsin.gov 



 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

Access Permission Agreement 
 

I, ____________Kue Viluck T & Kia H___________ hereby give permission to 
(Print Name) 

 
the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) and its employees, duly authorized representatives, 
agents and contractors, to enter upon and have access at reasonable times to the home/business located at: 
 
2508 Nelson Ln, Manitowoc, WI 54221, Township 18 N, Range 24 E, Section 6, Parcel No. 900600600700, 
Manitowoc County, Wisconsin, and that is owned by_________Kue Viluck T & Kia H____________. 

(Print Name) 
 
The access permission is for the following purposes: that the DNR may collect a water sample from your private 
well and analyze the sample for Volatile Organic Compounds (VOC). This permission allows the DNR or its authorized 
representative to: 
 
(1) Flush your well using either an outside spigot and garden hose and/or flush the well from the sample tap 
located on the water lateral which enters your home/business. 
(2) Collect and fill at least three (3) separate 40-millileter vials with water from your well. The DNR sampling 
personnel will determine the best location to collect the sample. 
(3) Complete all associated paperwork and submit the sample to Wisconsin State Lab of Hygiene for 
analysis of VOC. 
 
The permission that is granted shall remain in effect until February 28, 2017, when the water sampling 
work is expected to be complete. If an extension is necessary to complete the work, DNR will inform you in 
writing. There will be no cost to you. 
 
IN WITNESS WHEREOF: 
 
_______________________________________________ __________   _ 
Signature of Property Owner / Tenant(s) / Lessee(s)  Date 
 
_______________________________________________ ___________________ 
Print Name       E-Mail Address 
 
_______________________________________________ 
Mailing Address and Unit No. 
 
_______________________________________________ 
Area Code and Telephone Number 
 
Mail or fax correspondence regarding this access agreement to: 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
N7725 Highway 28, Horicon, WI 53032 
Attn: Jim Kasdorf 
Phone:715-579-9729 
Fax: 920-387-7888 
E-Mail: James.KasdorfJr@Wisconsin.Gov 



 
December 15, 2017 
 
 
 
Higgins Joseph P 
2514 Elm Rd 
Manitowoc, WI 54220 
 

Subject:   Well Water Sample Request and Access Agreement for Property at: 
2514 Elm Rd, Manitowoc, WI 54220 
Parcel No. 900600700501 
Township 18 N, 24 E, Section 6 

 
Dear Higgins Joseph P: 
 
The purpose of this letter and access agreement is to request your permission to allow the Wisconsin Department 
of Natural Resources (WDNR) to collect a water sample from the private well located on your property. The water 
sample will be analyzed for Volatile Organic Compounds (VOC). There have now been two private wells in close proximity 
to your property that have had VOC detections in the water that is not safe for drinking purposes. Those property owners 
were provided with clean drinking water after the private well sampling results were received from the laboratory. In order 
to determine if the water in your private well is safe for drinking, WDNR highly recommends you allow access to sample. 
WDNR would like to collect the samples as soon as possible. The results of any laboratory report will become a public 
record which is subject to the Open Records Request Laws. 
 
The WDNR intends to sample the wells in your area on a representative basis, which means that some, but not all 
of the wells in your area, will be sampled. The representative approach will allow WDNR to collect a sufficient 
number of samples and determine whether additional sampling may be needed. Therefore, this letter is intended 
to notify you of this sampling event, but does not necessarily mean your specific well will be sampled during this 
event. The WDNR will incur all charges for this sampling event. There will be no cost to you. The access 
agreement is included on the back side of this page. 
 
If you have any other questions about your drinking water quality, or if you observe changes in your water quality, 
you are encouraged to contact WDNR. General information for homeowners with private wells can be found here: 
http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/wells/homeowners.html. Additional information for testing water from your private well can 
be found here: http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/wells/privatewelltest.html. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or note any changes in your water quality. I can be 
reached at 715-579-9729. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jim Kasdorf 
Bureau of Drinking Water and Groundwater 
 
cc: Marty Nessman – WDNR 

Tauren Beggs – WDNR 
Karen Dorow – City of Manitowoc 

 
 

Scott Walker, Governor 
Daniel L. Meyer, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 
 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay WI  54313-6727 

 dnr.wi.gov 
wisconsin.gov 



 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

Access Permission Agreement 
 

I, ____________Higgins Joseph P___________ hereby give permission to 
(Print Name) 

 
the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) and its employees, duly authorized representatives, 
agents and contractors, to enter upon and have access at reasonable times to the home/business located at: 
 
2514 Elm Rd, Manitowoc, WI 54220, Township 18 N, Range 24 E, Section 6, Parcel No. 900600700501, 
Manitowoc County, Wisconsin, and that is owned by_________Higgins Joseph P____________. 

(Print Name) 
 
The access permission is for the following purposes: that the DNR may collect a water sample from your private 
well and analyze the sample for Volatile Organic Compounds (VOC). This permission allows the DNR or its authorized 
representative to: 
 
(1) Flush your well using either an outside spigot and garden hose and/or flush the well from the sample tap 
located on the water lateral which enters your home/business. 
(2) Collect and fill at least three (3) separate 40-millileter vials with water from your well. The DNR sampling 
personnel will determine the best location to collect the sample. 
(3) Complete all associated paperwork and submit the sample to Wisconsin State Lab of Hygiene for 
analysis of VOC. 
 
The permission that is granted shall remain in effect until February 28, 2017, when the water sampling 
work is expected to be complete. If an extension is necessary to complete the work, DNR will inform you in 
writing. There will be no cost to you. 
 
IN WITNESS WHEREOF: 
 
_______________________________________________ __________   _ 
Signature of Property Owner / Tenant(s) / Lessee(s)  Date 
 
_______________________________________________ ___________________ 
Print Name       E-Mail Address 
 
_______________________________________________ 
Mailing Address and Unit No. 
 
_______________________________________________ 
Area Code and Telephone Number 
 
Mail or fax correspondence regarding this access agreement to: 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
N7725 Highway 28, Horicon, WI 53032 
Attn: Jim Kasdorf 
Phone:715-579-9729 
Fax: 920-387-7888 
E-Mail: James.KasdorfJr@Wisconsin.Gov 



 
December 15, 2017 
 
 
 
Omernick Michael L 
2515 Nelson Ln 
Manitowoc, WI 54220 
 

Subject:   Well Water Sample Request and Access Agreement for Property at: 
2515 Nelson Ln, Manitowoc, WI 54220 
Parcel No. 900600600500 
Township 18 N, 24 E, Section 6 

 
Dear Omernick Michael L: 
 
The purpose of this letter and access agreement is to request your permission to allow the Wisconsin Department 
of Natural Resources (WDNR) to collect a water sample from the private well located on your property. The water 
sample will be analyzed for Volatile Organic Compounds (VOC). There have now been two private wells in close proximity 
to your property that have had VOC detections in the water that is not safe for drinking purposes. Those property owners 
were provided with clean drinking water after the private well sampling results were received from the laboratory. In order 
to determine if the water in your private well is safe for drinking, WDNR highly recommends you allow access to sample. 
WDNR would like to collect the samples as soon as possible. The results of any laboratory report will become a public 
record which is subject to the Open Records Request Laws. 
 
The WDNR intends to sample the wells in your area on a representative basis, which means that some, but not all 
of the wells in your area, will be sampled. The representative approach will allow WDNR to collect a sufficient 
number of samples and determine whether additional sampling may be needed. Therefore, this letter is intended 
to notify you of this sampling event, but does not necessarily mean your specific well will be sampled during this 
event. The WDNR will incur all charges for this sampling event. There will be no cost to you. The access 
agreement is included on the back side of this page. 
 
If you have any other questions about your drinking water quality, or if you observe changes in your water quality, 
you are encouraged to contact WDNR. General information for homeowners with private wells can be found here: 
http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/wells/homeowners.html. Additional information for testing water from your private well can 
be found here: http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/wells/privatewelltest.html. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or note any changes in your water quality. I can be 
reached at 715-579-9729. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jim Kasdorf 
Bureau of Drinking Water and Groundwater 
 
cc: Marty Nessman – WDNR 

Tauren Beggs – WDNR 
Karen Dorow – City of Manitowoc 

 
 

Scott Walker, Governor 
Daniel L. Meyer, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 
 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay WI  54313-6727 

 dnr.wi.gov 
wisconsin.gov 



 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

Access Permission Agreement 
 

I, ____________Omernick Michael L___________ hereby give permission to 
(Print Name) 

 
the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) and its employees, duly authorized representatives, 
agents and contractors, to enter upon and have access at reasonable times to the home/business located at: 
 
2515 Nelson Ln, Manitowoc, WI 54220, Township 18 N, Range 24 E, Section 6, Parcel No. 900600600500, 
Manitowoc County, Wisconsin, and that is owned by_________Omernick Michael L____________. 

(Print Name) 
 
The access permission is for the following purposes: that the DNR may collect a water sample from your private 
well and analyze the sample for Volatile Organic Compounds (VOC). This permission allows the DNR or its authorized 
representative to: 
 
(1) Flush your well using either an outside spigot and garden hose and/or flush the well from the sample tap 
located on the water lateral which enters your home/business. 
(2) Collect and fill at least three (3) separate 40-millileter vials with water from your well. The DNR sampling 
personnel will determine the best location to collect the sample. 
(3) Complete all associated paperwork and submit the sample to Wisconsin State Lab of Hygiene for 
analysis of VOC. 
 
The permission that is granted shall remain in effect until February 28, 2017, when the water sampling 
work is expected to be complete. If an extension is necessary to complete the work, DNR will inform you in 
writing. There will be no cost to you. 
 
IN WITNESS WHEREOF: 
 
_______________________________________________ __________   _ 
Signature of Property Owner / Tenant(s) / Lessee(s)  Date 
 
_______________________________________________ ___________________ 
Print Name       E-Mail Address 
 
_______________________________________________ 
Mailing Address and Unit No. 
 
_______________________________________________ 
Area Code and Telephone Number 
 
Mail or fax correspondence regarding this access agreement to: 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
N7725 Highway 28, Horicon, WI 53032 
Attn: Jim Kasdorf 
Phone:715-579-9729 
Fax: 920-387-7888 
E-Mail: James.KasdorfJr@Wisconsin.Gov 



 
December 15, 2017 
 
 
 
Kennedy Patrick T 
3021 S 26th St 
Manitowoc, WI 54220 
 

Subject:   Well Water Sample Request and Access Agreement for Property at: 
3021 S 26Th St, Manitowoc, WI 54220 
Parcel No. 900600700301 
Township 18 N, 24 E, Section 6 

 
Dear Kennedy Patrick T: 
 
The purpose of this letter and access agreement is to request your permission to allow the Wisconsin Department 
of Natural Resources (WDNR) to collect a water sample from the private well located on your property. The water 
sample will be analyzed for Volatile Organic Compounds (VOC). There have now been two private wells in close proximity 
to your property that have had VOC detections in the water that is not safe for drinking purposes. Those property owners 
were provided with clean drinking water after the private well sampling results were received from the laboratory. In order 
to determine if the water in your private well is safe for drinking, WDNR highly recommends you allow access to sample. 
WDNR would like to collect the samples as soon as possible. The results of any laboratory report will become a public 
record which is subject to the Open Records Request Laws. 
 
The WDNR intends to sample the wells in your area on a representative basis, which means that some, but not all 
of the wells in your area, will be sampled. The representative approach will allow WDNR to collect a sufficient 
number of samples and determine whether additional sampling may be needed. Therefore, this letter is intended 
to notify you of this sampling event, but does not necessarily mean your specific well will be sampled during this 
event. The WDNR will incur all charges for this sampling event. There will be no cost to you. The access 
agreement is included on the back side of this page. 
 
If you have any other questions about your drinking water quality, or if you observe changes in your water quality, 
you are encouraged to contact WDNR. General information for homeowners with private wells can be found here: 
http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/wells/homeowners.html. Additional information for testing water from your private well can 
be found here: http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/wells/privatewelltest.html. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or note any changes in your water quality. I can be 
reached at 715-579-9729. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jim Kasdorf 
Bureau of Drinking Water and Groundwater 
 
cc: Marty Nessman – WDNR 

Tauren Beggs – WDNR 
Karen Dorow – City of Manitowoc 

 
 

Scott Walker, Governor 
Daniel L. Meyer, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 
 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay WI  54313-6727 

 dnr.wi.gov 
wisconsin.gov 



 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

Access Permission Agreement 
 

I, ____________Kennedy Patrick T___________ hereby give permission to 
(Print Name) 

 
the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) and its employees, duly authorized representatives, 
agents and contractors, to enter upon and have access at reasonable times to the home/business located at: 
 
3021 S 26Th St, Manitowoc, WI 54220, Township 18 N, Range 24 E, Section 6, Parcel No. 900600700301, 
Manitowoc County, Wisconsin, and that is owned by_________Kennedy Patrick T____________. 

(Print Name) 
 
The access permission is for the following purposes: that the DNR may collect a water sample from your private 
well and analyze the sample for Volatile Organic Compounds (VOC). This permission allows the DNR or its authorized 
representative to: 
 
(1) Flush your well using either an outside spigot and garden hose and/or flush the well from the sample tap 
located on the water lateral which enters your home/business. 
(2) Collect and fill at least three (3) separate 40-millileter vials with water from your well. The DNR sampling 
personnel will determine the best location to collect the sample. 
(3) Complete all associated paperwork and submit the sample to Wisconsin State Lab of Hygiene for 
analysis of VOC. 
 
The permission that is granted shall remain in effect until February 28, 2017, when the water sampling 
work is expected to be complete. If an extension is necessary to complete the work, DNR will inform you in 
writing. There will be no cost to you. 
 
IN WITNESS WHEREOF: 
 
_______________________________________________ __________   _ 
Signature of Property Owner / Tenant(s) / Lessee(s)  Date 
 
_______________________________________________ ___________________ 
Print Name       E-Mail Address 
 
_______________________________________________ 
Mailing Address and Unit No. 
 
_______________________________________________ 
Area Code and Telephone Number 
 
Mail or fax correspondence regarding this access agreement to: 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
N7725 Highway 28, Horicon, WI 53032 
Attn: Jim Kasdorf 
Phone:715-579-9729 
Fax: 920-387-7888 
E-Mail: James.KasdorfJr@Wisconsin.Gov 



 
December 15, 2017 
 
 
 
Meyer David F & Nancy K 
3203 S 26th St 
Manitowoc, WI 54220 
 

Subject:   Well Water Sample Request and Access Agreement for Property at: 
3203  S 26Th St, Manitowoc, WI 54220 
Parcel No. 900600700502 
Township 18 N, 24 E, Section 6 

 
Dear Meyer David F & Nancy K: 
 
The purpose of this letter and access agreement is to request your permission to allow the Wisconsin Department 
of Natural Resources (WDNR) to collect a water sample from the private well located on your property. The water 
sample will be analyzed for Volatile Organic Compounds (VOC). There have now been two private wells in close proximity 
to your property that have had VOC detections in the water that is not safe for drinking purposes. Those property owners 
were provided with clean drinking water after the private well sampling results were received from the laboratory. In order 
to determine if the water in your private well is safe for drinking, WDNR highly recommends you allow access to sample. 
WDNR would like to collect the samples as soon as possible. The results of any laboratory report will become a public 
record which is subject to the Open Records Request Laws. 
 
The WDNR intends to sample the wells in your area on a representative basis, which means that some, but not all 
of the wells in your area, will be sampled. The representative approach will allow WDNR to collect a sufficient 
number of samples and determine whether additional sampling may be needed. Therefore, this letter is intended 
to notify you of this sampling event, but does not necessarily mean your specific well will be sampled during this 
event. The WDNR will incur all charges for this sampling event. There will be no cost to you. The access 
agreement is included on the back side of this page. 
 
If you have any other questions about your drinking water quality, or if you observe changes in your water quality, 
you are encouraged to contact WDNR. General information for homeowners with private wells can be found here: 
http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/wells/homeowners.html. Additional information for testing water from your private well can 
be found here: http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/wells/privatewelltest.html. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or note any changes in your water quality. I can be 
reached at 715-579-9729. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jim Kasdorf 
Bureau of Drinking Water and Groundwater 
 
cc: Marty Nessman – WDNR 

Tauren Beggs – WDNR 
Karen Dorow – City of Manitowoc 

 
 

Scott Walker, Governor 
Daniel L. Meyer, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 
 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay WI  54313-6727 

 dnr.wi.gov 
wisconsin.gov 



 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

Access Permission Agreement 
 

I, ____________Meyer David F & Nancy K___________ hereby give permission to 
(Print Name) 

 
the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) and its employees, duly authorized representatives, 
agents and contractors, to enter upon and have access at reasonable times to the home/business located at: 
 
3203  S 26Th St, Manitowoc, WI 54220, Township 18 N, Range 24 E, Section 6, Parcel No. 900600700502, 
Manitowoc County, Wisconsin, and that is owned by_________Meyer David F & Nancy K____________. 

(Print Name) 
 
The access permission is for the following purposes: that the DNR may collect a water sample from your private 
well and analyze the sample for Volatile Organic Compounds (VOC). This permission allows the DNR or its authorized 
representative to: 
 
(1) Flush your well using either an outside spigot and garden hose and/or flush the well from the sample tap 
located on the water lateral which enters your home/business. 
(2) Collect and fill at least three (3) separate 40-millileter vials with water from your well. The DNR sampling 
personnel will determine the best location to collect the sample. 
(3) Complete all associated paperwork and submit the sample to Wisconsin State Lab of Hygiene for 
analysis of VOC. 
 
The permission that is granted shall remain in effect until February 28, 2017, when the water sampling 
work is expected to be complete. If an extension is necessary to complete the work, DNR will inform you in 
writing. There will be no cost to you. 
 
IN WITNESS WHEREOF: 
 
_______________________________________________ __________   _ 
Signature of Property Owner / Tenant(s) / Lessee(s)  Date 
 
_______________________________________________ ___________________ 
Print Name       E-Mail Address 
 
_______________________________________________ 
Mailing Address and Unit No. 
 
_______________________________________________ 
Area Code and Telephone Number 
 
Mail or fax correspondence regarding this access agreement to: 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
N7725 Highway 28, Horicon, WI 53032 
Attn: Jim Kasdorf 
Phone:715-579-9729 
Fax: 920-387-7888 
E-Mail: James.KasdorfJr@Wisconsin.Gov 



 
December 15, 2017 
 
 
 
Fisher Thomas W 
1725 Viebahn St 
Manitowoc, WI 54220 
 

Subject:   Well Water Sample Request and Access Agreement for Property at: 
3212 S 26Th St, Manitowoc, WI 54220 
Parcel No. 1400100400500 
Township 18 N, 23 E, Section 1 

 
Dear Fisher Thomas W: 
 
The purpose of this letter and access agreement is to request your permission to allow the Wisconsin Department 
of Natural Resources (WDNR) to collect a water sample from the private well located on your property. The water 
sample will be analyzed for Volatile Organic Compounds (VOC). There have now been two private wells in close proximity 
to your property that have had VOC detections in the water that is not safe for drinking purposes. Those property owners 
were provided with clean drinking water after the private well sampling results were received from the laboratory. In order 
to determine if the water in your private well is safe for drinking, WDNR highly recommends you allow access to sample. 
WDNR would like to collect the samples as soon as possible. The results of any laboratory report will become a public 
record which is subject to the Open Records Request Laws. 
 
The WDNR intends to sample the wells in your area on a representative basis, which means that some, but not all 
of the wells in your area, will be sampled. The representative approach will allow WDNR to collect a sufficient 
number of samples and determine whether additional sampling may be needed. Therefore, this letter is intended 
to notify you of this sampling event, but does not necessarily mean your specific well will be sampled during this 
event. The WDNR will incur all charges for this sampling event. There will be no cost to you. The access 
agreement is included on the back side of this page. 
 
If you have any other questions about your drinking water quality, or if you observe changes in your water quality, 
you are encouraged to contact WDNR. General information for homeowners with private wells can be found here: 
http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/wells/homeowners.html. Additional information for testing water from your private well can 
be found here: http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/wells/privatewelltest.html. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or note any changes in your water quality. I can be 
reached at 715-579-9729. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jim Kasdorf 
Bureau of Drinking Water and Groundwater 
 
cc: Marty Nessman – WDNR 

Tauren Beggs – WDNR 
Karen Dorow – City of Manitowoc 

 
 

Scott Walker, Governor 
Daniel L. Meyer, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 
 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay WI  54313-6727 

 dnr.wi.gov 
wisconsin.gov 



 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

Access Permission Agreement 
 

I, ____________Fisher Thomas W___________ hereby give permission to 
(Print Name) 

 
the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) and its employees, duly authorized representatives, 
agents and contractors, to enter upon and have access at reasonable times to the home/business located at: 
 
3212 S 26Th St, Manitowoc, WI 54220, Township 18 N, Range 23 E, Section 1, Parcel No. 1400100400500, 
Manitowoc County, Wisconsin, and that is owned by_________Fisher Thomas W____________. 

(Print Name) 
 
The access permission is for the following purposes: that the DNR may collect a water sample from your private 
well and analyze the sample for Volatile Organic Compounds (VOC). This permission allows the DNR or its authorized 
representative to: 
 
(1) Flush your well using either an outside spigot and garden hose and/or flush the well from the sample tap 
located on the water lateral which enters your home/business. 
(2) Collect and fill at least three (3) separate 40-millileter vials with water from your well. The DNR sampling 
personnel will determine the best location to collect the sample. 
(3) Complete all associated paperwork and submit the sample to Wisconsin State Lab of Hygiene for 
analysis of VOC. 
 
The permission that is granted shall remain in effect until February 28, 2017, when the water sampling 
work is expected to be complete. If an extension is necessary to complete the work, DNR will inform you in 
writing. There will be no cost to you. 
 
IN WITNESS WHEREOF: 
 
_______________________________________________ __________   _ 
Signature of Property Owner / Tenant(s) / Lessee(s)  Date 
 
_______________________________________________ ___________________ 
Print Name       E-Mail Address 
 
_______________________________________________ 
Mailing Address and Unit No. 
 
_______________________________________________ 
Area Code and Telephone Number 
 
Mail or fax correspondence regarding this access agreement to: 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
N7725 Highway 28, Horicon, WI 53032 
Attn: Jim Kasdorf 
Phone:715-579-9729 
Fax: 920-387-7888 
E-Mail: James.KasdorfJr@Wisconsin.Gov 



 
December 15, 2017 
 
 
 
Frisch Jr Donald J 
3225 S 26th St 
Manitowoc, WI 54220 
 

Subject:   Well Water Sample Request and Access Agreement for Property at: 
3225  S 26Th St, Manitowoc, WI 54220 
Parcel No. 900600700400 
Township 18 N, 24 E, Section 6 

 
Dear Frisch Jr Donald J: 
 
The purpose of this letter and access agreement is to request your permission to allow the Wisconsin Department 
of Natural Resources (WDNR) to collect a water sample from the private well located on your property. The water 
sample will be analyzed for Volatile Organic Compounds (VOC). There have now been two private wells in close proximity 
to your property that have had VOC detections in the water that is not safe for drinking purposes. Those property owners 
were provided with clean drinking water after the private well sampling results were received from the laboratory. In order 
to determine if the water in your private well is safe for drinking, WDNR highly recommends you allow access to sample. 
WDNR would like to collect the samples as soon as possible. The results of any laboratory report will become a public 
record which is subject to the Open Records Request Laws. 
 
The WDNR intends to sample the wells in your area on a representative basis, which means that some, but not all 
of the wells in your area, will be sampled. The representative approach will allow WDNR to collect a sufficient 
number of samples and determine whether additional sampling may be needed. Therefore, this letter is intended 
to notify you of this sampling event, but does not necessarily mean your specific well will be sampled during this 
event. The WDNR will incur all charges for this sampling event. There will be no cost to you. The access 
agreement is included on the back side of this page. 
 
If you have any other questions about your drinking water quality, or if you observe changes in your water quality, 
you are encouraged to contact WDNR. General information for homeowners with private wells can be found here: 
http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/wells/homeowners.html. Additional information for testing water from your private well can 
be found here: http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/wells/privatewelltest.html. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or note any changes in your water quality. I can be 
reached at 715-579-9729. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jim Kasdorf 
Bureau of Drinking Water and Groundwater 
 
cc: Marty Nessman – WDNR 

Tauren Beggs – WDNR 
Karen Dorow – City of Manitowoc 

 
 

Scott Walker, Governor 
Daniel L. Meyer, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 
 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay WI  54313-6727 

 dnr.wi.gov 
wisconsin.gov 



 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

Access Permission Agreement 
 

I, ____________Frisch Jr Donald J___________ hereby give permission to 
(Print Name) 

 
the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) and its employees, duly authorized representatives, 
agents and contractors, to enter upon and have access at reasonable times to the home/business located at: 
 
3225  S 26Th St, Manitowoc, WI 54220, Township 18 N, Range 24 E, Section 6, Parcel No. 900600700400, 
Manitowoc County, Wisconsin, and that is owned by_________Frisch Jr Donald J____________. 

(Print Name) 
 
The access permission is for the following purposes: that the DNR may collect a water sample from your private 
well and analyze the sample for Volatile Organic Compounds (VOC). This permission allows the DNR or its authorized 
representative to: 
 
(1) Flush your well using either an outside spigot and garden hose and/or flush the well from the sample tap 
located on the water lateral which enters your home/business. 
(2) Collect and fill at least three (3) separate 40-millileter vials with water from your well. The DNR sampling 
personnel will determine the best location to collect the sample. 
(3) Complete all associated paperwork and submit the sample to Wisconsin State Lab of Hygiene for 
analysis of VOC. 
 
The permission that is granted shall remain in effect until February 28, 2017, when the water sampling 
work is expected to be complete. If an extension is necessary to complete the work, DNR will inform you in 
writing. There will be no cost to you. 
 
IN WITNESS WHEREOF: 
 
_______________________________________________ __________   _ 
Signature of Property Owner / Tenant(s) / Lessee(s)  Date 
 
_______________________________________________ ___________________ 
Print Name       E-Mail Address 
 
_______________________________________________ 
Mailing Address and Unit No. 
 
_______________________________________________ 
Area Code and Telephone Number 
 
Mail or fax correspondence regarding this access agreement to: 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
N7725 Highway 28, Horicon, WI 53032 
Attn: Jim Kasdorf 
Phone:715-579-9729 
Fax: 920-387-7888 
E-Mail: James.KasdorfJr@Wisconsin.Gov 


